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February 5, 2024 
 
 
TO:  Mayor Carbone and Members of City Council 
FROM:  Nate Nardi-Cyrus, Assistant City Planner 
RE:  Conservation Commission Appointment 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
 
Since the resignation of our Conservation Commission vice chair, Steven Ivain, this January 2024, we have one 
regular member vacancy on the Commission. I have spoken with George Craig, our one alternate member, and 
he is willing to serve as a regular member. He is an active alternate member of the Conservation Commission, 
and I would recommend his appointment as a regular member.  
 

• George Craig– Alternate member term expires 9/4/2026. Vacant regular member seat term expires 
9/4/2024. 

 

We also currently have vacancies on Land Use Boards and Commissions and are actively looking for 
volunteers: 
 
Conservation Commission – two (2) alternate member vacancies 
 
I would encourage anyone that is interested to contact the land use office for information on the duties and 
responsibilities of these boards and commissions, and we would welcome speaking to potential volunteers. 
 
We appreciate your continued support. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Nate Nardi-Cyrus 
 
Nate Nardi-Cyrus, Assistant City Planner 


